Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.
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As above please feel free to ask for more details regading the walk and for donations for this worthy cause
please go to - https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/LondonBoroughofEnfield18

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 25 April 2018 16:32

To: Ludmilla Iyavoo

Subject: Re: Simon cordell [SEC=0FFICIAL]

Dear Ludmilla lyavoo

| understand when my son said in court where he wanted documents to be sent, but over Enfield Councils
systems there is documents which state anything Enfield Council is sending to my son i have to be copied into
it. Lemmy is well aware of this from a long time ago that anything Enfield Councils sends my son i have to be

copied into it.

Of cause anything i am copied into would not be classed as being served on my son, i should still be copied
into everything and this should be on all Enfield Councils systems.

We are still disputing the fact the order was served on my son correctly.
Regards

Lorraine Cordell

Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Apr 2018, at 16:08, Ludmilla lyavoo <Ludmilla.lyavoo@enfield.gov.uk> wrote:

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Ms Cordell,

| am the solicitor in conduct of the injunction proceedings against your son. It is my
understanding that during his last attendance your son has expressed the fact that all
correspondence in relation to the above case should be served to his personal address. We are
therefore not aware that all court correspondence should be sent to you as you expressed in
your email.
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